
APPENDIX 4 
From: [REDACTED]  
Sent: Saturday, July 22, 2023 2:22 PM 
To: Licensing (Watford)  
Subject: Renewal of licensing on Market Street 
 
 
I wish to lodge an objection to the proposed application for a renewal of licensing on Market Street 
as a `sexual` entertainment  venue. 
 
My main objection is the location of the venue is right opposite a bus stop where people wait and 
have this club `in your face`. In particular it will be quite offensive to many vulnerable people 
including young children families and the elderly. 
 
I hope you will seriously 're-consider this application and prohibit it. 
 
Thank you 
 
[REDACTED] 
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